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3rd April 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,    

 

SPCS PTA AI and Cyber Security Seminar 2023 

 

The launching of ChatGPT recently became instant viral and has revolutionised Deep 

Learning and Artificial Intelligence. While amazed by how AI can bring convenience to our 

lives, there have been rising concerns on the possibility of AI overtaking completely thus 

affecting the career prospect of our children in the future.  Internet surfing and social media are 

popular among teenagers who need to be aware of cyber pitfalls like fake websites with 

malwares and maintain a high a level of alertness on cyber security.   

We are happy to announce that Professor Francis Chin (錢玉麟教授), Emeritus and 

Honorary Professor of the University of Hong Kong, is our guest speaker to deliver “How 

Deep Learning (Artificial Intelligence) Affects Our Lives” 人工智能如何影響我們的生

活  and the impact on career choices for youngsters.   We have also invited Mr. Jimmy Lam 

(林晉先生) Youth Work Officer, The Hong Kong Federation of Youth Groups - Youth Crime 

Prevention Centre, to deliver a talk on “Strengthening Parent’s Awareness on Cyber 

Security and how social media trends influence teenagers” 強化家長對子女網絡安全 及 

青少年潮流社交媒體的認識.  Details of the Seminars are as follows: 

 
 Date:   29th April 2023 (Saturday) 

 Time:  2:00 – 4:30pm (Registration from 1:30pm) 

 Venue:  St. Paul Convent School 

 
We believe this is an invaluable opportunity to learn from experts in the industry.  We 

are glad to invite all parent(s) or guardian(s) and daughter(s) to join this seminar.  Please see 

the attached circulars and summary for your reference.  Please kindly enrol by completing the 

reply slip below.  The seminars will be conducted in Cantonese.  Translation or PowerPoint 

will be provided in English where necessary. 

 

For those who want to join SPCS PTA as members to get the first hand information of 

our different activities,  please click the registration link here for enrolment. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

     Yours sincerely, 

  
  Mrs. May Hau 

        Chairperson  

  SPCS PTA 2022/23 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKF387D8xtzxv9b0GauWM9Psb9WFlJSWEKyAJa92VfWaDQ3w/viewform

